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Welcome to the first newsletter
to the first Texas Master
Naturalist Class in Hays
County.Jappreciate your
excitement and interest in the
rogram and too, am

xcited about the challenge.
Me have so much to admirs
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d appreciate when it
omes to our great

outdoors and the things we
can do to preserve, protect,
improve and promote this - the
lifeblood of this planet. It will pay
off for hundreds of years.

I was digging up some plants
earlier this week along a roadside
being ripped up to widen that
road and a lady on a bicycle
stopped and told me I was
adding a day to my life for
every plant I rescued. True or
not it was a nice compliment. We
all have so much to be thankful
for and it is our responsibility to
give back a little of what we have
been given; and. we may receive
it back in the form of healthy days
of life for us and our children.

- I have great news. There is a

coordination between TP&W and
Texas Agricultural Extension
Service to develop an organized,

statewide Texas Master
Naturalist program. (Texas
must be added and I'll tell you
why in class). Plans are to
have a great resource book to
be used statewide. There are
planning sessions currently
going on and I plan to meet
with the state committee in Ft,
Worth later this month. With
that we will be one of the
charter chapters of the new
program. There will be official
logo’s and t-shirts etc.

But, the state’s books will not
be available till next summer.
So we will continue as we are
but will alter the program
going into 1999 so the
program will be more
consistent with statewide
guidelines and yet allow us
flexibility for our county.
There will be a state
organization and Dr. Neal
Wilkins, Extension Wildlife
Specialist at College Station is
directing efforts toward this
program and will be our
speaker on Tuesday,
December 15, 1998. He will
also discuss wildlife at that
time as well.

November will be field trip
month. We will discuss it on
October 29.






